Dear Operations Officer of The ISPRS Foundation

Thanks again for proving me the sum of $800 (USD) to attend the Hannover workshop in Germany
from 6-9 June 2017 and exempting my registration fee. By using the money, I can pay for hotel fee
and part of my air tickets, especially make me get an opportunity to communicate with researchers
in related fields and introduce my work to them. In addition, with the support, I can enjoy the
beautiful scenery of Hannover and understand the customs of German. People here are very friendly
and willing to help others. I also taste a variety of German beer, very good drink. The following
picture is a group photo with Prof. Kohei Cho (center), one of the key speakers of this workshop

from TOKAI University and Dr. Zhenghao Li from Chongqing University, China (left).

Last, thank you, The ISPRS President (Prof. Christian Heipke), for giving me a certificate in the

opening ceremony of the conference, I will remember this moment forever.

Best regards,

Phd student: Guoming Gao

Harbin institute of Technology, Harbin, China.



